CHEMISTRY 345, Spring 2014 (Gellman)

IMPORTANT NOTE ON SAMPLE EXAMS

The sample exams provided on the course website are meant to illustrate the style and format of
exams that students will encounter during the current semester.

The course for which Prof. Gellman prepared these exams in 2010 was taught based on a different
textbook from the one used this semester. Moreover, the sequence of topics was different in the
2009-2010 academic year from the sequence of topics in Chemistry 343 & 345 this year. In
particular, IR and NMR spectroscopies are the opening topics this semester, but those spectroscopic
methods were covered in Chemistry 343 in the 2009-2010 academic year.

As a result of these differences in text and topic sequence, the 2010 sample exams do not precisely
represent the specific subjects that students will encounter on specific exams during the spring
semester of 2014.




